
       Date :  11-01-2021 
Dear Colleagues, 

 

We are deeply bereaved by the sudden demise of our dynamic Past Vice President, 

ISOPARB, Prof. Shanti H. K. Singh on 9
th

 January, 2021. 

 

A condolence meeting of all the members of ISOPARB has been organised on digital 

platform at 5.00 PM on 11
th

 January, 2021 (Today) to express our grief on this tragic 

event. The condolence meeting is being organised jointly by ISOPARB and Patna 

Obstetric and Gynaecological Society.  

 

The link for the condolence meeting is given below: 
 

Click https://torrentpharma.zoom.us/j/95602473756 (Passcode: 310276) to start or join a 

scheduled Zoom meeting. 

 

All of you are requested to join the meeting and pay our tribute to the departed soul. 
 

With regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
    (Dr. Usha Sharma)                         (Dr. Meena Samant) 

 President                           Secretary General 


